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Goodbye Winter                              Hello Spring 

                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

                                                                                                                                                                                      
Next meeting                 

Thursday February 6th         
The Corner Pub & Grill 
Chesterfield, MO  63017 
Meeting starts at 7:00 

 
Three days in a row above 60 degrees?  Can spring be around the 

corner?  I, for one, hope so.  I’ve had enough winter this year.  

 

On Feb 2nd a group of us went to the Whittmond Hotel and Restaurant in 

Brussels Illinois for Lunch. Fortunately, it was one of the few lovely 

sunny days this winter and it felt so good to get out and see some friends 

and eat some good food.  Unfortunately, I did not get any pictures (my 

bad) but the following people attended; Myself and Tony Modray, Barry 

and Shirley Gann, Dave and Linda Luker, Mark and Linda Rasch, and 

Charlie and Debbie Rae. Tony and I took the ferry over and that was an 

interesting experience.  

     

The Easter Show will be here before you know it. Easter is April 20th 

this year. As always, our greatest need will be volunteer workers.  

Please plan on spending a couple of hours or all day to make this event a 

success. Not only is it our primary source of income, but it’s a 

wonderful social event that many look forward to attending.  The event 

flyer and show entry form are available on our Website.             

https://commons.wikimedia.org/wiki/File:Falk_Oberdorf_Wiehengebirge_Winter_Heidbrink.JPG
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
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The Club picnic is scheduled for Sunday May 4th.  It will be held at 

Schroeder Park again this year.  It”s a little earlier that we usually have 

our Picnic (only two weeks after the Easter Show) but that is the only 

date in the spring that the pavilion was is available.   

 

 

The Woodsey Color Run is scheduled for October 26th.  More details to 

follow as the date gets closer. 

 

The Christmas party has been booked for December 6th (a Saturday this 

year)      

_________________________________________________________ 

 
February 2025 Meeting Minutes 

 
 

The February meeting was called to order at 7:05pm by President Barry 
Gan. The January 2025 meeting minutes and the treasurer’s report were  

accepted as presented.  
  
The club’s annual spring picnic will be held on May 4th at Schroeder Park, 

359 Old Meramec Station Rd., Manchester, MO.  We need a few volunteers 
to help set up and do the cooking. 
 

The preparations for the Easter Show are moving along.  Our contact at the 
Family Arena is retiring and we will need to meet with her replacement.  
Food trucks, Taste of Philly and Street Dogz, will be added to our food 

vendors at this year’s show.  As usual, we will need a lot of help to put this 
event on. 
 

The club’s February activity was lunch at the Wittmond Hotel on February 
2nd.  Everyone enjoyed the food and good times.  The day also included 

taking the ferry boat across the Illinois River. 
 
Barry is working on reserving the hotel rooms in Louisville for the Street 

Rod Nationals. Please let Barry know if you need a room. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:15pm. 

 
NOTE: Rick Scarfino presented Regan Roemer with a Brown Bag trophy 
which was a bib.  Elf On A Shelf witnessed Regan eating at Cruisin’ the 

Coast and determined that Regan really needed a bib when eating. 
 
See next page… 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

              
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Arty Hoffman Update:  

Last I heard he was at home and in a full body cast.  Sounds like a long 

recovery for him.  If anyone has additional information I’d be happy to 

include it in the newsletter.     

 

 

 

 

 

Deepest Sympathy to Debbie Rae and her family on the passing of your 

mother.  Our thoughts are with you.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     

                                Just for fun!  
                                                   

                                  
 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



  

 

 

 

  

 

 

  
  


